Lay Eucharistic Visitors – Annual Report 2023

The LEV ministry reformed in January of 2023 with the Rev. Martie Metzler as our Pastoral leader . We were all trained by her and took the online safety courses required by the Diocese.  Our purpose is to bring communion directly from the church altar where we have just received communion to our parishioners who are no longer able to come to church
We now have the following visitors. Barbara Robinson,  Tim Anderson, Kellie McCoy, Mary Duba, Mary Ann Hatlelid, Lucas Kerbs, Kari Potts and Marlene OBrien. The number of people we visit varies. We go in groups of two, usually twice a month.  If someone needs this service please contact our clergy.

Respectfully submitted,
Marlene OBrien
